
 

 

October 14, 2013 

 

 

Dear Esteemed Customers and Officials, 

 

THAILAND FLOODING SITUATION UPDATE AND ACTIONS 

 

Please be informed that all Delta factories are not affected by the current inundation in parts of Thailand. 

All factory functions and businesses including inbound and outbound shipments are in operation as usual. 

 

According to Thai government information, current flooding situation will not be as serious as of year 

2011. With the winter season approaching, rainfall volume is gradually reducing and the government is 

already draining out excess water from the affected areas. 

 

Delta Electronics (Thailand) PCL. has two factories located in Bangpoo Industrial Estate and one factory 

located in Wellgrow Industrial Estate. In addition to being under close surveillance by the government and 

the industrial estates’ Disaster Prevention Teams, all our factories are more than 100km away from the 

affected areas. 

 

The management team is sparing no effort in taking proactive measures with the company’s proven 

contingency plan that has seen us through 2011 flooding crisis unscathed. Therefore, we would like to 

assure you that all our business operations including material supplies, manufacturing and logistical 

processes are fully prepared and equipped to deal with similar disaster. 

 

Delta is continuing to monitor the situation very closely. We will provide you with timely update on any 

significant changes. Thank you for your attention and understanding. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr. Henry Shieh 

President 

Delta Electronics (Thailand) PCL. 


